

Liberal Senator for South Australia

6 September 2011

Mr Theo Marinis Financial Strategist Marinis Financial Group 67 Kensington Road NORWOOD SA 5067

Dear Mr Marinis

On behalf of Senator Bernardi, thank you for your correspondence dated 5 September 2011 outlining your concerns regarding the Australian superannuation system.

We would like to acknowledge that your correspondence has been received and appreciate you taking the time to contact the Senator.

Yours sincerely

AMY HEYSEN

OFFICE OF SENATOR CORY BERNARDI

Liberal Senator for South Australia

Shadow Parliamentary Secretary Assisting the Leader of the Opposition

Shadow Parliamentary Secretary for Families